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Dorothy Menasco

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2019 5:59 PM
To: Melinda Watts
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20180131-WS

Hi Melinda, 
 
Thank you for bringing that to our attention.  Per your request below, we will update the docket title 
to reflect the capitalization of the word “Counties.” 
 
 
From: Melinda Watts  
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2019 5:39 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: Docket No. 20180131-WS 
 
Dorothy, 
 
            It has been brought to my attention that a small correction is needed for the docket title for Docket No. 
20180131-WS. The word “counties” should be capitalized. Therefore, please change the docket title from: 
 
“Application for amendment of water and wastewater Certificate Nos. 669-W and 571-S, to extend service area 
to include certain additional land in Lake and Sumter counties, by South Sumter Utility Company, LLC.” 
 
to: 
 
“Application for amendment of water and wastewater Certificate Nos. 669-W and 571-S, to extend service area 
to include certain additional land in Lake and Sumter Counties, by South Sumter Utility Company, LLC.” 
 
            Thanks. 
 

Melinda Watts 
Florida Public Service Commission 
(850) 413-6952 (voice) 
(850) 413-6953 (fax) 
 




